
MPP - 024 by Gazza
Which film star is stepping down?
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Across

1 It may be brought 
up when you run 
across someone 
accidentally (6)

5 Plan pared down 
science parks in the 
Home Counties (6)

10 Something personal 
to communicate by 
phone (7)

11 United brought in 
Butt and achieved 
turnaround (7)

12 Regularly sat near 
tenor to acquire all-
round experience 
(6)

15 Top brass met 
Europe's first lady 
in Brussels (6)

16 Gets up the nose of 
king with inferior 
joints (7)

17 There's more to be 
said about 
England's foremost 
old currency (4)

18 He joined 
paramilitary group 
(4)

19 Reverse parked in 
bloke's private 
space and hid (7)

20 Squad's in poor 
shape, essentially 
not strong (4)

22 Exhausted 
ineffectual 
newspaperman (4)

25 Scale route to the 
top in broadcasting 
(5,2)

27 Proceed tentatively 
and be even 
receptive to opt-out 
(6)

28 Face down recruit 
(4,2)

31 Go against order by 
youth leader after 
insult (7)

32 Angela's saucy 
Italian? (7)

33 He may have one 
foot in the grave 
but it's no time to 
retire (6)

34 Extremely dull 
filling for plum, say 
(6)

Down

2 Is mobbing 
celebrities out of 
order? (2,1,4)

3 Fellow unionist has 
no right to nag (6)

4 Remove nuts from 
serving of Angel 
Delight (4)

5 Saying nothing at 
first, gets cut off (4)

6 Has she any bubbly 
for those having a 
laugh? (6)

7 Means to sabotage 

quantity of formal 
war equipment (7)

8 Misbehaves in the 
Footlights at 
college? (4,2)

9 Suppliers of milk 
shakes without a 
drop of juice (6)

13 Certainly eating a 
lemon, say, evokes 
an image of 
strength (3,4)

14 Highly-visible 
advert's evidence in 
support of 
broadcaster (3,4)

15 Distribute food at a 
barbecue, by the 
sound of it (4,3)

20 Muddled note in 
German and 
Spanish also (6)

21 26 cycling round 
Spain come to a 
standstill ... (7)

23 ... seeing that the 
French engaged in 
sharp practice (7)

24 Repudiates study 
into educational 
standards initially 
(6)

25 Graduate wearing 
pullover's a native 
Australian (6)

26 I don't know the 
answer; this setter's 
all over the place! 
(6)

29 Holy men both 
disembowelled in 
Jerusalem? (4)

30 Corporation 
conceals large 
surplus (4)


